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Nebo Sidewalks Supplemental Agreement 
 
INDOT requires that we provide a supplemental agreement when changes are made to 
a Local Public Agency project.  The sidewalks along Nebo Road will not require right of 
way services which is deduct in the design of the project.  Therefore the current 
agreement needs to be amended. 
 
Talking with BF&S, I’ve asked that they evaluate and plan for small architectural/artistic 
features and lighting to be provided along the bridge and sidewalks to enhance the 
quality and appearance of the project.  The reason for this is that the nebo corridor is a 
main N/S route for the community and I’m trying to match the appearance of the 
roundabout at Nebo/Jackson and set the stage for future projects like the roundabout at 
Nebo/River and any other Nebo projects.  Asking for these changes also require a 
change in the current agreement. 
 
This agreement is a deduction from the originally agreed upon price but does allow for 
enhanced aesthetics while remaining under the defined budget.   
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